
Letter to the Environment Agency about
water

Dear Julia

 

         I was disappointed  to read your latest fatalistic email asking me
to tell the public how bad things are with possibilities  of both droughts
 and floods. The immediate necessity is for you and the water companies to
replenish the reservoirs quickly now there is plenty of rain and rivers are
often running full. The authorities and companies need to ensure full
capacity and plenty of supplies in case there is another dry summer. What
action are you taking to put in more reservoir capacity? We cannot keep on
accepting more people into the country and building more homes without
putting in more water supply.

 

         I also would like an up to date report on the work underway in the
Thames basin to contain excess water at times of high rainfall and potential
flood. The main burden of flood prevention should rest with the authorities,
not with individual householders. Whenever a Council is considering granting
planning permission on flood plain I expect your Agency to write in as a
Statutory consultee to strongly advise against such construction or to insist
on flood control works as part of the development. Older properties were
usually built above any autumn flood line.

 

Yours sincerely

 

John Redwood
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